
Make a Difference

WHY A PLANNED GIFT?

A planned gift is an easy method of helping

The Colorado Choir both now and in the

future. Thoughtful gifts assure that our

group can continue to perform highly

respected and the highest quality of choral

music that will both enrich and educate the

communities we serve.  

S U P P O R T  T H E  C O L O R A D O

C H O I R ' S  L E G A C Y  F U N D  

The Colorado Choir and Chorus Organizations is a registered 

non-profit and 501(c)(3) organization



BENEFITS

You can designate your gift to support a specific mission

goal or program

You can make a memorial gift in the name of someone

special

Your charitable bequest is likely tax-deductible

You retain control of your assets during your lifetime

You can modify your gift or bequest if personal

circumstances change 

You can make your gift or donation annually

You can make your gift or donation part of a bequest or

estate plan

With a planned gift:

For more details and specific instructions on how to donate, 
please visit thecoloraochoir.org/plannedgiving or 

email plannedgiving@thecoloradochoir.org

Join the team today!

HOW CAN I DONATE?

You can:

Name The Colorado Choir and Chorus Organizations as a

beneficiary in your will

Donate Stocks and Bonds

Name The Colorado Choir and Chorus Organizations as a

beneficiary to a Life Insurance Policy

Designate The Colorado Choir and Chorus Organizations

as a recipient of IRA Annual Required Minimum

Distributions (RMDs) 

Donate an automobile

Thank you for your support and generosity!


